From: Arlene Goss
To: Janet Leong

Subject: FW: Response to official information request Date: Tuesday, 13 September 2016 02:31:16 p.m.

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

From: Arlene Goss

Sent: Tuesday, 30 August 2016 8:58 a.m.

To: 'livingcarpet@gmail.com'

Subject: Response to official information request

25-Aug-2016

Jason Martin

livingcarpet@gmail.com

Dear Mr Martin,

Official information request for BACHOP ESTATE PAYMENT

I refer to your official information request dated 25-August-2016 for the details of the settlement from the estate of Brent Bachop. You would specifically like to know how much money the estate paid to the DCC.

In response, Dunedin City Council did not receive a settlement from the estate of Brent Bachop, so the amount paid by the estate to DCC is zero dollars.

The council had a \$1 million fidelity insurance policy with QBE and received a \$1 million dollar pay-out under that policy. Our insurer QBE then took recovery action against the estate.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact Sandy Graham, General Manager Strategy and Governance, on 03 477 4000.

Yours sincerely
Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: <u>Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz</u>









Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail